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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Dr. Karen R. Barber, Superintendent 

 School Board Members 

FROM: Floyd Smith 

DATE: May 11, 2022 

RE: Board Approval, Adoption of Alternative Instructional Materials for Mathematics 

In the School Board Meeting on April 7, 2022, the Board approved the Superintendent’s 

recommendation to adopt McGraw Hill as the instructional materials for K-5 Mathematics.  As of 

May 10, 2022, McGraw Hill has not been added to the State’s approved Mathematics 

Instructional Materials Adoption List.   If McGraw Hill is not added to the approved Mathematics 

Instructional Materials Adoption List by May 20, 2022, it is requested the Board considers a 

recommendation from the Superintendent during the May 12th Board meeting to select Savvas 

Learning Company as the K-5 Mathematics Instructional Material.  Savvas Learning Company was 

the 2nd choice of the Instructional Materials Review committee and is listed on the Approved 

Mathematics Instructional Material Adoption List for grades K-5.    

 

 


